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●​ Aggie Night: This year we plan to honor students for their academic accomplishments 

last year as well as inducting the new members of NHS. We will also walk with the Class 

of 2029 in their Commitment to Graduate ceremony. We hope you’re able to join us for 

this event.  

 

 

 



●​ Senior Spots: Our seniors are wrapping up their parking spots and have come up with 

some really cool ideas. Check those out sometime when the lot isn’t full.  

 

   

 

●​ Senior Sunrise: The Class of 2026 started the year off with a Senior Sunrise. It was a 

great way to start their Senior year, even if it was a little cold outside.  

 

 



  

 

●​ Post-Secondary Planning: We’ve hosted a few lunch visits from Colleges and recruiters 

so far, and look forward to having more throughout the year. We also have scheduled to 

attend the Grand Ledge College & Career Fair in a few weeks. 

 

●​ Wayfinder: We’ve started working through our new program (during advisory) 

Wayfinder. A durable skills curriculum focused on six core skills, see below.  

 

    


